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To: EASTECH@fcc.gov
From: "Timothy R. Johnson" <tjohnson@atcb.com>
Subject: WMTS-SHU Part 95 Device
Cc:
Bcc:
Attached: C:\Documents and Settings\Tim Johnson\My Documents\ATCB Folder\ATCB Local
Download\_To_FARM_OUT\___GE - US Tech\Discussion Items with FCC - v3.0.pdf; C:\Documents
and Settings\Tim Johnson\My Documents\ATCB Folder\ATCB Local
Download\_To_FARM_OUT\___GE - US Tech\email from Joe Dichoso 0107.pdf;

To Whom It May Concern,

Due to the nature of the rules, the device/system, and desires of the manufacturer - guidance is
requested from the FCC to ensure the device is approved and tested appropriately.  Per conversations
with Joe Dichoso, we are submitting information regarding an upcoming approval and need guidance
from the FCC for certain aspects of the approval and/or test plan.  Additionally, the test lab will follow up
with an appropriate test plan soon, based upon the response to the attached. 

Thank You in Advance,

Timothy R. Johnson, NARTE Certified EMC Engineer (No. EMC-002205-NE)
Examining Engineer
American TCB, Inc.
6731 Whittier Ave.
McLean, VA  22101

email:                  tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com
alternate email:    TRJ@adelphia.net
USA direct number:     404-414-8071
USA corporate phone:  703-847-4700
USA corporate fax:      703-847-6888


